PAUL DUDLEY WHITE, M.D., 264 BEACON STREET BOSTON, MASS.

CONSULTATION BY APPOINTMENT

May 26, 1960

Dr. Henry L. Taylor, University of Minnesota Minneapolis 14, Minn.

Dear Henry:-

Thanks very much indeed for your new report of the Railroad employees.

Table 3 is, of course, especially interesting and it does look as if physical activity, therefore, may play something of a role. Of course, other factors must be considered too.

Do keep me closely posted about further developments and when I may begin to refer to these figures in my talks the discussions.

Best wishes.

Sincerely yours.

PDW :D

Jan 7. White